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MEMORANDUM TO:  E. Roy Hawkens 
    Chief Administrative Judge 
    Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR HEARING SUBMITTED WITH RESPECT TO 

THE LICENSE AMENDMENT APPLICATION OF VOGTLE 
UNIT 3, (DOCKET NO. 52-025-LA-3) 

 
                                             
The Office of the Secretary received a petition to intervene and request for hearing in response 
to the license amendment application of Vogtle Unit 3, (Docket No. 52-025-LA-3), which was 
published in the Federal Register at 85 Fed. Reg. 13944 (March 10, 2020).  The request was 
filed via E-filing on May 11, 2020, by Louis A. Zeller on behalf of Blue Ridge Environmental 
Defense League, Inc. (BREDL). 
 
The request and its supporting documents are located in ADAMS under package accession 
number ML20132D299 and are also available on the Electronic Hearing Docket. 
 
The request for hearing is being referred to you for appropriate action in accordance with 
10 C.F.R. § 2.346(i).  This referral memorandum is being served on the E-Filing service list for 
the Vogtle Unit 3 proceeding, Docket No. 52-025-LA-3. 
 
 
cc:  Commission Legal Assistants 
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